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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
Happiness depends, as Nature shows, less on exterior things than most suppose.

— .William Cowper
ATTENTION, SOCIAL-CULTURAL COMMITTEE:
IMPORTANT MEETING, Wednesday Afternoon, March 12, at 3:OO^p*m. in the SUB. We will be 
discussing the program and making other decisions concerning the spring banquet. Be 
there because the banquet date is rapidly approaching and there is still much to be 
done.
GROWTH GROUPS:--------- ----
The Counseling Department of the College will be continuing a series of Growth Groups 
for the spring quarter• There are Growth Groups for singles and married couples* If 
you are interested in participating for 8 weeks (l1/2 hour sessions), please sign up at 
the Receptionist1s desk in the Administration Building. If you desire more information, 
contact either Dean Clark or Dr. Rozell.
ENGAGED COUPLES SEMINAR:
The Counseling Department of the College is going to conduct an engaged couples seminar 
during the spring quarter. There will be four (1/2 hour) sessions. The dates are 
April l*f, 21, 28, May 5. The seminar will include opportunities for information, 
guidance and counseling with regard to vital aspects of marriage adjustment (values, 
expectancies, roles, communication, etc.). The seminar will be offered at no cost to 
engaged couples where one or both are students at the College. Students interested 
are requested to sign the list at the Receptionist's desk in the Administration Building.
PLEASE RETURN!
Any equipment belonging to the Health Center must be turned in by March l̂ f.
NOAH'S FLOOD:
Hear Mr. Waggoner sing the role of "Noah" in Benjamin Britten's religious Opera, "Noah's 
Flood". This will be performed at Glendale Lutheran Church, 13^55 2nd S. W., Burien 
this Saturday, March 15, at 5 :00 p.m. and 7 :30 p.m. The performance is free.
SUMMER INTERNSHIP TRAINING POSSIBILITY:
BETH EMANUEL FELLOWSHIP of Los Angeles is having a summer intern program in Los Angeles 
and St. Louis in Jewish ministry. The internship will Include classroom training 
dealing with Jewish religion, cultural backgrounds and the most effective means of 
ministering to Jews. Beth Emanuel Fellowship Is Assembly of God related, and work 
completed is supported by six units of credit from the three General Council schools: 
Evangel College, Central Bible Institute, and the Graduate School of Theology in 
Springfield. For further information, please see Dean Millard.
NEEDED:
A one-bedroom house or apartment is needed. See Miss Guy.
FOR SALE:
Wedding gown, size 12 (small I k  could use), and custom made veil. Contact Dolly at 
822-6^32, or the Business office 822-8266, ext. 28.
CHAPEL SCHEDULE:
Wednesday, March 12 - Amundsen Memorial, Choralons 
Thursday, March 13 - W.O.M,
Friday, March l̂ f - Communion Service


